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Dear Colleagues,

UNFPA is undergoing an organizational restructuring and has opened a large number of posts for recruitment through a Job Fair exercise.   We would very much appreciate your informing your staff, colleagues, members of your network and other partners, that they can access our vacancy announcements at the following link on the UNFPA website:

http://www.unfpa.org/employment/vacancy.html
Best regards,

Sean Hand
Director, DHR

